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its tradition. It will add, perhaps importantly, to that tradi-
tion, but its achievement remains in proportion to the
instruments and musical theory which the culture has
provided. In the same fashion a talent for observation
expends itself in some Melanesian tribe upon the negli-
gible borders of the magico-religious field. For a realiza-
tion of its potentialities it is dependent upon the develop-
ment of scientific methodology, and it has no fruition un-
less the culture has elaborated the necessary concepts and
tools.

The man in the street still thinks in terms of a necessary

antagonism between society and the individual. In large
measure this is because in our civilization the regulative
activities of society are singled out, and we tend to iden-
tify society with the restrictions the law imposes upon us.
The law lays down the number of miles per hour that I
may drive an automobile. If it takes this restriction away,
I am by that much the freer. This basis for a fundamental
antagonism between society and the individual is naive
indeed when it is extended as a basic philosophical and
political notion. Society is only incidentally and in certain
situations regulative, and law is not equivalent to the
social order. In the simpler homogeneous cultures collec-
tive habit or custom may quite supersede the necessity for
any development of formal legal authority. American
Indians sometimes say: 'In the old days, there were no
fights about hunting grounds or fishing territories. There
was no law then, so everybody did what was right.' The
phrasing makes it clear that in their old life they did not
think of themselves as submitting to a social control im-
posed upon them from without. Even in our civilization
the law is never more than a crude implement of society,
and one it is often enough necessary to check in its arro-
gant career. It is never to be read off as if it were the

equivalent of the social order.
Society in its full sense as we have discussed it in this


